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Regular Council Meeting DATE: March 17, 2010 
Mosier Creek Terrace 7:00 p.m. 
 
Council: Mayor Andrea Rogers, Kathy Fitzpatrick, and Tim Mortenson,  
Staff: City Recorder Jean Hadley 
Absent: Council President Allan Rodrick  
Excused: David Princehouse, Peny Wallace, and Rae Jackson 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Meeting was not called to order by Mayor Rogers and no business was conducted due to lack of a 
quorum. Mayor Rogers tabled the meeting’s business to be held over until April 7, 2010.  
 
BUSINESS – None   
 
Tuck Contreras and Mike Omeg gave a presentation on the benefits of installing bat boxes and bat habitat 
at areas with stagnant water where mosquitoes thrive. Omeg is a Cherry orchardist in The Dalles and an 
entomologist. Contreras is working with the Oregon Dept. of Transportation (ODOT) to install bat habitat 
on/under bridges in the area.  
 
Fitzpatrick asked for direction on the U.S. Dept. of Energy letter. She stated the critical nature and timing 
of the letter. Councilor Jackson was called and via speaker phone voiced her approval of the letter to be 
signed and sent. All Councilors present agreed. Hadley asked for Council to send written approval via e-
mail in order to document consensus for approval.  
 
 
Approved this 7th day of April, 2010 
 
                                                                            Attest: 
 
___________________________________      _________________________________ 
Andrea Rogers, Mayor                                             Jean M. Hadley, City Recorder  


